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You may be a little sur$sed to bear from the flaunnrne:nsnnuth HuspiLItah after the G ; , . of some 
considerable number of years. Ncv cnheless, an aspect of your husband's management has recently 
been drawn to my attention and I would be very grateful if you could make contact with me. 

Kind i:x n,urm s 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

John M Godcdnaaai DM FRCP FRCPath 
Professor of Leukaemia Biology 
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